
 

  

 
 
 

     Friday 15th February 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
As part of our next topic all about animals, we would like to give all the Early Years children a 
first-hand experience by taking them on a trip to Knowsley Safari Park on Wednesday 27th 
March to see the animals up close.  
 
The cost of this trip including the coach is £17 per child, however, school are able to fund £2 
per child, so we are asking for a contribution of £15 to cover the costs. Please give permission 
and send contributions on SIMS Agora by Friday 1st March, so we have time to check we have 
sufficient funds for the trip to go ahead.  
 
We will be leaving and returning within school hours, so please ensure your child is here on 
time on the day! If you have a child in FS2 who has free school meals and you would like a 
packed lunch provided on the day, please let us know. Otherwise FS1 and any FS2 who do 
not require a school packed lunch, please send your child to school with a clearly labelled 
lunch box. Children should we full school uniform on the day.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please come and speak to us. We are sure the children 
will enjoy their first school trip and gain a lot from it. 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
FS Staff 
 
 


